
 

 Comptroller Lierman to Visit Eastern Shore to 
Promote IRS Direct File  

Stops planned at VITA and AARP tax preparation sites in Dorchester and 
Wicomico Counties 

ANNAPOLIS, Md. (March 4, 2025) — Comptroller Brooke E. Lierman will visit the 
Eastern Shore on Wednesday, March 5, 2025, to encourage eligible Marylanders to file 
their state and federal taxes for free online with the IRS Direct File platform. Maryland is 
one of 25 states participating in the IRS Direct File program and an estimated 870,000 
Marylanders are eligible to use Direct File this tax season.  

Comptroller Lierman will visit Delmarva Community Services in Cambridge to meet 
Volunteer Income Tax Assistance (VITA) and AARP tax preparation volunteers. She will 
then travel to Salisbury to see team members working in the Maryland Comptroller’s 
Salisbury Branch Office as well as a VITA site at Shore at Shore Up! Inc.  

Schedule for March 5, 2025  
10:00 a.m.| Tour Delmarva Community Services VITA Site  
108 Chesapeake St.  
Cambridge, MD 21613  

11:45 a.m. | Visit Comptroller of Maryland Salisbury Branch Office  
1306 South Salisbury Blvd., Suite 182  
Salisbury, MD 21801  

12:30 p.m. | Tour VITA Site at Shore Up Inc.  
520 Snow Hill Road  
Salisbury, MD 21804 
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Media Contacts 

Robyne McCullough 
rmccullough@marylandtaxes.gov 

410-980-0139 (cell) 

https://www.marylandtaxes.gov/directfile/index.php
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Barbara Sauers 
bsauers@marylandtaxes.gov 

410-212-9414 (cell) 
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